Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 090377 Sale Date - 7/15/2009

Question Submitted:  6/29/2009 Question Number: 1
Last year, on this same contract for the District 9 Pavement Markings, there were approximately 116 days from the time the
project bid until the completion date, but this year there is only 81 days for almost the same amount of work. Could ODOT
please extend the completion date to November 15, 2009 in order to give the Contractors ample time to complete the contract
without having to figure in an excessive amount of overtime? With District 9 being in the southern most portion of Ohio, cold or
inclimate weather should not be an issue that time of year.

The District respectfully declines to change the completion date.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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